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26th April 2024 – weekly bulletin 
 
Working Together for Excellent Attendance. 
 
Well done to Cherry Blossom who had the best attendance this week with 97% 
attendance!  
 
We have had another great week in school – the children have enjoyed P.E with Mr Colley and lots exciting 
lessons – observational drawing in KS2 and Knaresborough  
 
Absences  

Please can families make a phone call each day their child is unwell and speak to a member of staff. 
This should be on every day that they are absent. This can be followed up with an email. 

This is in case a member of staff needs to ask any supplementary questions – it is part of the commitment 
to safeguarding to ensure that we are speaking to families about absences and that we have the chance to 
check in and see if our families require any support or assistance.  

Please ensure that absences are reported by 9:15am at the latest. If it is easier, you can email and then 
make a phone call. 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Water Bottles  

  
Please can you remember to send your child to school with a water bottle, there are some children who are 
not telling us they don’t have one until late in the day which means they would not have had a drink all day.  

 
Lunch 
 
Please check that you have ordered meals for your child for next week and future weeks.  
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Silver Birch trip to Herd Farm 

 
On Monday, Silver Birch will travel to Herd Farm by coach and will spend the day taking part in a range of 
hands on forest school / practical activities to develop a better understanding of what life was like during the 
Stone Age.  
 
The coach will collect the Goldsborough children first at 9:05am. Then Silver Birch children will be second 
to be collected. The coach will arrive at Sicklinghall at approximately 9:25am. 
 
The children will be outside all day so will require weather appropriate clothing, and footwear and a 
waterproof coat. 
 
Jeans are not suitable. 
 
They will also need a healthy packed lunch – no nuts/chocolate and no glass bottles. A sun hat/sun 
cream may be required depending on the weather. The site does tend to get muddy, so wellies/boots are 
advised. 
 
We will set back off at 2:30. The coach will drop Sicklinghall children off first at 3:00pm, 
and Goldsborough children at 3:30pm.  
 
Bikeability  
 
Letters were sent to Year 6 parents recently.  Please complete and return the bike/helmet checklist and the 
consent forms ASAP and certainly no later than 3rd May. 

. 
Willow trip to Mother Shipton’s Cave   
 
Please give your permission online at ParentPay and make payment. 

 
Money owed  
 
Please check on ParentPay and settle outstanding amounts to bring accounts up to date. 

 
 
Have a lovely weekend! 

 
 
 

Mrs Zoe Ellis 
Executive Headteacher 
 
 
 
 


